
English 

We will enjoy reading a variety of books 

about Spring, plants and minibeasts. The 

children will begin to be able to talk about 

the stories they enjoy using the pictures 

and props to help them. 

 

We will be continuing to help your children 

to begin to write their own name. You 

could help your child to practise this at 

home once they are ready. 

 

Can you write your name? 

Understanding the World 

We will enjoy finding out about the Spring season and the 

weather we can see. We will explore growing our own 

plants and caring for them. We will also be finding out 

about bugs and minibeasts, looking carefully for them 

outdoors too. 

 

Physical development 
The children will be learning to become more 

independent in their own self-care. Washing their 

own hands and putting on their own coat, wellies 

and shoes with help when needed. 

Can you learn to put on your own coat and 

shoes? 

Expressive arts and design 
We will enjoy taking part in lots of creative activities. The 

children will use paint, clay, collage, ink and printing to create 

artwork based around Spring and the world around us. We will 

also enjoy sing a variety of rhymes and seasonal songs. 

PSED 

We will be thinking about friends and family and how they 

are special to us. We will continue to learn to care for each 

other and the world around us. 
 

Communication and Language  

We will be learning these new words relating 

to our topics: 

Grow        Petal 

Seed         Flower 

Plant 

Roots 

Stem 

Leaves 

 

 

Key dates and events 

 

Thursday 2nd May - Polling Day – Nursery 

Closed. 

 

Library day continues to be every Tuesday. 

Homework 

Can you read numbers to 5? 

Can you write your name? 

Can you learn to put on your own coat and 

shoes? 

 

 

 

Question 
I wonder how the world needs me? 

Nursery – Half Term 5 
This is what your child will be learning in school. As always, we welcome your support and 

encourage you to talk and explore some of these with your child at home.  

Maths 

In Maths, we will be continuing to learn a 

variety of number rhymes and learning to 

count sets of objects. We will be recognising 

numbers to 5 and beyond and simple shapes 

such as squares, circles, rectangles, triangles 

and hexagons. We will be making patterns 

with shapes and drawing sets of objects. 

Can you read the numbers to 5? 

 

This term, we will be reading… 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.amazon.co.uk/Tiny-Seed-Picture-Puffin/dp/014055713X&ved=2ahUKEwjW-8rWmfr8AhVJxIsKHUDWC9sQqoUBegQIAhAB&usg=AOvVaw30khwbejOffLMkw4oM6mlu
https://www.google.co.uk/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.amazon.co.uk/Jaspers-Beanstalk-Nick-Butterworth/dp/0340945117&ved=2ahUKEwjX6qSymfr8AhUBU6QEHQvFBR0QqoUBegQICBAB&usg=AOvVaw0gY_jNjQ9G5Wkvj62-0OvL
https://www.google.co.uk/url?esrc=s&q=&rct=j&sa=U&url=https://www.imdb.com/title/tt11692010/&ved=2ahUKEwjxkOi_mvr8AhVdUqQEHT84COcQqoUBegQIEBAB&usg=AOvVaw1bXZBJRE7u-WBRwDPGahtN

